
Lourdes Secondary School 
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Head Teacher: P Monaghan 
 

 
Love, Teach & Care  

28th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

All Saints’ Day  

The Feast of All Saints’ is on Tuesday 1st November. To celebrate this holiday of obligation all pupils 
will attend mass, either in school or at Our Lady of Lourdes Church. 

 

 S4-6 will go directly to Our Lady of Lourdes Church for 9am mass, where they will be met by 
their teachers and escorted back to school after mass.  
 

 S2 will attend mass in the concert hall during P3. 
 

 S1 & S3 will attend mass P4 at Our Lady of Lourdes Church. Pupils will be escorted to church 
by their teacher.  

 

Parents and carers are warmly invited to attend 9am or 12pm mass at Our Lady of Lourdes Parish.   

 

 

Weekly Morning Mass 

Father David celebrates mass at 8.30-8.50am every Thursday morning in Lourdes Secondary. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for our pupils to develop their faith. We would like to extend an open invite to 
our parents to join their child in attending this weekly mass.     

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Julie Delaney 

Acting Depute Head Teacher 


